Attachment A

A RESOLUTION RECEIVING AN UPDATE ON THE PROCESS FOR DEVELOPING A
PARKING PLAN

WHEREAS, Carrboro Vision 2020 Objective 3.21 recommends that the Town should adopt a
goal to “improve the downtown infrastructure”, including “parking facilities”; and,

WHEREAS, Carrboro Vision 2020 Objective 3.24 states: “Frequent, accessible public transit is
necessary for a thriving downtown. Multi-modal access to downtown should be provided. As
traffic increases, Carrboro should consider perimeter parking lots served by shuttles to bring
people downtown.”; and,

WHEREAS, the Board of Aldermen has, over the past several years, discussed parking issues on
numerous occasions and allocated $30,000 towards the plan in the current FY; and,

WHEREAS, Board of Aldermen members have expressed interest in the completion of a parking
plan in the near future; and,

WHEREAS, the Board of Aldermen received an update on the development of a parking plan
and a draft scope at its February 11, 2014 meeting, and directed that its comments be
incorporated into a future update;

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Board of Aldermen that the Board accepts the
staff update and near final scope for the parking management plan and plans to move forward
with the process before the end of the FY.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Board offers the following feedback and direction:
1.

2.
3.

This the 21* day of April in the year 2015.



